
Expression of Interest 

Provision of Summative Evaluation Services 

Kwa-Zulu Natal Progressive Primary Health Care (KZNPPHC) hereby invites suitably qualified and 

experienced prospective respondents to submit written proposals expressing their interest in 

providing External Evaluation of the co-financed Jobs Fund Pharmacist’s Assistants Training. 

KZNPPHC intends by means of this expression of interest to appoint a Monitoring and Evaluation 

Specialist on a short term consultancy contract. 

Only Professional Service Providers who have proven suitable experience and satisfy the criteria 

stated in the Terms of Reference (TOR) will be considered. 

Applications should be accompanied by a comprehensive CV and certified copies of qualifications 

and ID. Please forward your application to: Ms T. Zondi, Executive Director, KZNPPHC, P O Box 3840, 

Durban 4000; or hand delivered to: 303 Avondale Road, Morningside, Durban 4001 

Closing date: 15th December 2017 at 15h00, no late applications will be accepted.  

Please note that there will be a compulsory briefing session for all interested parties. The details are as 

follows: 

Date:  11th December 2017   

Venue:  KZNPPHC Training Centre, 303 Avondale Road, Morningside, Durban 4000 

Time:   11H00  

RSVP:  by 15H00 on the 8th December 2017, Tel: 031 303 1014 Ms Maphumulo 

 

 

 


